






From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Changes on permit 4815=WR-4
Date: Thursday, February 01, 2018 1:39:05 PM
Attachments: Permit Change 4815-WR-4.pdf

Amy,
 
Please process. Thanks.
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 1:37 PM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Cc: 'Ryan Goens'
Subject: Changes on permit 4815=WR-4
 
 
Hello Jamal
 
Hope you are doing well today.  Can you please have the changes made to permit 4815-WR-4 as
requested in the attached.  Let me know if there is anything further you'll need.
 
Thanks
 
  
Kathryn Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
NWA Utility Services, Inc
www.nwautilityservices.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
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